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• HHS Reopens its Provider Relief Fund (PRF) Application and Attestation 
Portal, 

• Continues Application Deadline Extension to August 28th 

Dear Provider: 

This listserv notice is to remind Medicaid and Child Health Plus (CHP) providers 
that on July 31, 2020 the U.S. Department of Health and Human Services 
(HHS) extended the deadline for providers to apply for payment from the Provider 
Relief Fund for Medicaid and Child Health Plus under the Coronavirus Aid, Relief, 
and Economic Security (CARES) Act and the Paycheck Protection Program and 
Health Care Enhancement Act to August 28, 2020. 

HHS has been hosting a series of informational webinars to address questions and 
support providers through the application process. The next provider and provider 
organization webinar will be held on Thursday, August 13, 2020 at 3:00PM 
Eastern. Please 
visit https://webex.webcasts.com/starthere.jsp?ei=1354695&tp_key=b56041b5d4 t
o register. 

CMS instructions on how to apply for PRF funding are shown below. 

To Apply: 

All eligible medical, dental, and long-term services and supports (LTSS) providers 
may begin the application process at: hhs.gov/providerrelief. Also available here 
are Medicaid and CHIP Provider Distribution Instructions and the Medicaid and 
CHIP Provider Distribution Application Form. It is recommended that you use these 
documents to help you complete the process through the Enhanced Provider Relief 
Fund Payment Portal. 

Visit the CMS website at https://www.hhs.gov/coronavirus/cares-act-provider-relief-
fund/for-providers/index.html for additional information. 

Thank you. 
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If you are having problems viewing content within this newsletter, please email emednyalert@gdit.com for further assistance  

The Department has attempted to ensure that the information contained in these notifications is as accurate as possible. However, no e-mail transmittals or 
 materials provided are intended to constitute legal or medical advice. 
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